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25th November 2019 
 

TO PARENTS / CAREGIVERS OF YEAR 5 STUDENTS 
 
 
Dear Parent / Caregiver, 

 
CUPCAKE STALL FUNDRAISER – FRIDAY 29th NOVEMBER 

 
Part of our annual Stage 3 Fun Day includes the ever popular Cake Stall, which is a 
fundraiser that supports the Year 6 Farewell. It is tradition that students in Year 5 bake 
goods and run the stall at the Fun Day.  
 
We ask that each family with a student in Year 5 bring along some cupcakes, cookies or 
sweets on the Fun Day to sell at the Cake Stall. On the morning of the Fun Day, 
contributions can be placed in the 5/6A classroom.  
 
Be mindful that Leura Public School is a nut aware school, so please avoid 
including nuts in your donated food items. 
 
Please ensure that any containers to be returned are clearly labelled with your name and 
that a label with the cupcakes’ ingredients is attached. The cupcakes will sell for 
approximately 50 cents - $1.00 each to students and staff.  
 
It would be greatly appreciated by our Year 6 students if you could help make their 
fundraiser a success by contributing to the stall. It’s certainly an opportunity for your child 
to practise their cooking skills at home by making or helping make their contribution to the 
fundraiser. 
 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
S.Atkinson       E. Berwick 
Assistant Principal      Principal 
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